

4th September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer of Year 5 & Year 6 Students

## **OPEN EVENING FOR YEAR 5 & YEAR 6 STUDENTS – 24th SEPTEMBER 2025**

We are delighted to be able to invite you to our **Open Evening on Wednesday 24th September at 6.00 pm.** During the evening you will be able to meet staff and students, have a look round the school and sample some lessons.

If you are unable to make our open evening, we would be more than happy to arrange a tour on any school day. Please email Mr Hadfield (Key Stage 3 Progress Leader – joshua.hadfield@wensleydaleschool.net) to arrange a convenient date and time.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

We are very much looking forward to meeting you all during our open evening.

Yours sincerely

Julia Hollay

Mrs J Polley Headteacher

